
 

07th May, 2025 

 

Notice 

Bihar Premier League invitation for Expression of 
Interest 

 

It is hereby informed that with respect to the ongoing 
Expression of interest (hereinafter mentioned as EOI) for 
the Bihar Premier League it is clarified to the general 
public that the last date of the submission of document of 
the tender which is 07th May, 2025 has been deferred till 
further notice. 

 

The said decision has been taken as a result of queries 
received by the stakeholders which include the 
participants, franchisees etc. For the resolution and 
smooth solutions to the queries a pre-bid meeting is being 
organized at The Ashok, New Delhi at 6 PM on 08th May, 
2025 wherein the committee will discuss and resolve the 
queries. All the stakeholders are requested to kindly 
participate. 

 

It is clarified that the fresh date of document submission 
along with the addendum to the tender document will be 
notified soon by the association. 

 

 

Sanjay Kumar Singh 
Chairman 

Governing Council 


